Board of Assessors – April 27, 2009
The meeting was called to order at 5:30PM by Chairman Harry Johnson.  Also present were Jack McKiernan and Jay Newton.
1. The Board discussed several of the remaining abatement applications.
2. Andy Rodenheiser came to the meeting to get some information from the Board regarding the drastically increased values in the lots at Oak Grove.  He wanted to get something in writing showing what Kapinos used to get the values.  Board told him they would get the calculations for him as soon as possible.
3. Terri to post 2 more meetings for the Board – Wednesday night and Thursday morning.

Meeting was adjourned at 9:00PM. 

The following were signed:

2009 Excise abatements
FY09 Real Estate abatements and denials

Respectfully,

Secretary
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